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Routledge Handbook of National and Regional Ocean Policies Sep 05 2020 This comprehensive handbook, prepared by leading
ocean policy academics and practitioners from around the world, presents in-depth analyses of the experiences of fifteen
developed and developing nations and four key regions of the world that have taken concrete steps toward cross-cutting
and integrated national and regional ocean policy. All chapters follow a common framework for policy analysis. While
most coastal nations of the world already have a variety of sectoral policies in place to manage different uses of the
ocean (such as shipping, fishing, oil and gas development), in the last two decades, the coastal nations covered in the
book have undertaken concerted efforts to articulate and implement an integrated, ecosystem-based vision for the
governance of ocean areas under their jurisdiction. This includes goals and procedures to harmonize existing uses and
laws, to foster sustainable development of ocean areas, to protect biodiversity and vulnerable resources and ecosystems,
and to coordinate the actions of the many government agencies that are typically involved in oceans affairs. The book
highlights the serious conflicts of use in most national ocean zones and the varying attempts by nations to follow the
prescriptions emanating from the 1982 UN Law of the Sea Convention and the outcomes of the 1992, 2002, and 2012
sustainable development summits. The interrelationship among uses and processes in the coast and ocean requires that
ocean governance be integrated, precautionary, and anticipatory. Overall, the book provides a definitive state-of-theart review and analysis of national and regional ocean policies around the world.
The China-Japan Conflict over the Senkaku/Diaoyu Islands Nov 27 2019 This book examines the foreign and security
policies adopted by China and Japan since the 1970s in their competition over the Senkaku/Diaoyu Islands in the East
China Sea. It charts the development of a dispute that has become a potential flashpoint for conflict between the two
countries. The book explains that while increasing nationalism in both China and Japan helps to fuel and sustain the
dispute, a key factor is that the leaderships in both countries find competition over the islands to be a convenient
vehicle supporting their wider approach to foreign and security policy, which is becoming increasingly assertive and
potentially belligerent.
EU Presidencies between Politics and Administration Oct 31 2022 This book offers the first comprehensive analysis after
the Lisbon Treaty came into force of the EU Presidency's impact on national administrations in the Member States of
Poland, Denmark and Cyprus before, during and after the Presidency. Placing the practical issues facing officials and
policy-makers into a "governmentality" framework, it analyses the impact on the daily activities of bureaucrats and
ministers. The book utilises comprehensive and novel empirical material including around 100 interviews with key
officials, documentary sources and academic literature. It uncovers the kind of negotiations, management and
coordination triggered by the immense challenge of presiding over the EU –including being a part of a Trio. This text
will be of key interest to scholars, students of political science, European Union studies and public administration, as
well as more broadly to Comparative Politics and International Relations. It will also be of interest to officials and
policy members in EU Member states approaching the Presidency.
Republic of Mozambique Feb 08 2021 This 2015 Article IV Consultation highlights that despite lower commodity prices and
a weaker global environment, Mozambique’s economic prospects remain positive given planned massive investment in natural
resources. Although GDP growth averaged 7 percent over the last five years, Mozambique’s per-capita income and human
development index remain low. There is a need to continue implementing policies that support fiscal sustainability,
infrastructure investment, and inclusive growth. Mozambique’s economic outlook remains robust. Growth of 6.3 percent is
expected in 2015, and remains below potential at 6.5 percent in 2016, mainly owing to a stagnant mining sector and
substantially tighter fiscal and monetary policies.
Emotional Diplomacy Nov 07 2020 Emotional Diplomacy explores the politics of expressed emotion on the international
stage, looking at the ways state actors strategically deploy emotional behavior to manipulate the perceptions of others.
By examining diverse instances of emotional behavior, Todd H. Hall reveals that official emotional displays play an
integral role in the strategies and interactions of state actors. Emotional diplomacy is more than rhetoric; as this
book demonstrates, its implications extend to the provision of economic and military aid, great-power cooperation, and
the use of armed force. Hall investigates three strands of emotional diplomacy: those rooted in anger, sympathy, and
guilt. His research, drawn on sources and interviews in five different languages, provides new insights into the
1995–1996 Taiwan Strait Crisis, the post-9/11 reactions of China and Russia, and relations between West Germany and
Israel after World War II. Emotional Diplomacy offers a unique take on the intersection of strategic action and
emotional display, a means for understanding why states behave emotionally. Hall provides the theoretical tools

necessary for understanding the nature and significance of state-level emotional behavior through new observations of
how states seek reconciliation, strategically respond to unforeseen crises, and demonstrate resolve in the face of
perceived provocations.
Peranan Ubat-Ubatan Generik dalam Kelestarian Penggunaan Farmaseutikal di Malaysia (Penerbit USM) Oct 07 2020
Turkish-Russian Relations Dec 29 2019 As the two most influential and powerful actors in Eurasia the nature of the
Turkish-Russian relationship affects the situation in the Black Sea, South Caucasus, Central Asia and Middle East and
steers the foreign policy formulations of both regional states and global powers. Examining post-Cold War relations
between Eurasia’s most prominent actors, this book takes into account regional dynamics and global power struggles and
identifies three important stages in Turkish-Russian relations during the period. Using complex interdependency theory
the author offers valuable insights into the initial confrontational period and its transition to an atmosphere of
compromise, cooperation and the evolution of multi-dimensional partnership. Leadership theory then explains the most
recent deterioration in rapport as crises in Syria and Ukraine have placed severe strain on the previously warm
bilateral relations.
Russia's Foreign Policy Apr 12 2021 This edited volume analyses the evolution and main determinants of Russia's foreign
policy choices. Containing contributions by renowned specialists on the topic, the study sheds light on some of the new
trends that have characterised Russia's foreign policy since the beginning of Vladimir Putin's third presidential term.
New Geographies of Global Policy-Making Feb 20 2022 International institutions and agencies from the Global North are
no longer the sole initiators of development norms and best practices. The proliferation of exports and imports of
social, economic and policy management models have called for a rethinking of South-South relations. To date, most
studies have focused on the drivers and strategies of international initiatives made by emerging powers; none have
analysed the impact of these initiatives on the receiving country’s institutions, and on the structures of international
organisations. In this book, Carolina Milhorance examines the content, process and consequences of the
internationalisation of Brazil’s rural public policy instruments. Brazil earned wide international recognition in the
early 2000s for its agricultural modernization and social policies; its increasing influence illustrated the specific
political interests of coalitions that are embedded in domestic and international struggles. Drawing on extensive field
research -- including more than 280 interviews -- conducted in Brazil, Mozambique, South Africa, Malawi, France and
Italy, Milhorance analyses the effects of the internationalisation of Brazilian policy solutions on national and local
political systems in recipient countries, highlighting specifically the case of Mozambique. Relying on a new theoretical
approach to International Relations -- one based on public policy analysis and international political sociology -- she
moves beyond a debate about conventional notions of international power. New Geographies of Global Policy-Making will be
interest to scholars and researchers of international relations, public policy analysis, political sociology,
comparative politics, and Latin American studies.
China’s New World Order Jul 04 2020 This discerning book examines China’s newly developed soft-intervention policy
towards North Korea, Myanmar and the two Sudans by examining China’s diplomatic statements and behaviours. It also
highlights the Chinese soft-intervention policy in economic manipulation and diplomatic persuasion in the recent
generations of Chinese leadership under Hu Jintao and Xi Jinping.
The Asia-Pacific in the Age of Transnational Mobility Aug 29 2022 The growing mobility of people within and into the
Asia Pacific region has created environments of increasing diversity as nations become hosts to both permanent and
temporary multicultural societies. How do we begin to gauge the impact of mobility and multiculturalism on individuals
and groups in this diverse region today? The authors of The Asia Pacific in the Age of Transnational Mobility turn to
social media as a tool of inquiry to map how mobile subjects and minorities articulate their sense of community and
identity. The authors see social media as a platform that allows users to document and express their individual and
collective identities, sometimes in restrictive communication environments, while providing a sense of belonging and
agency. They present original empirical work that attempts to help readers understand how mobile subjects who circulate
in the Asia Pacific create a sense of community for themselves and articulate their ethnic, ideological and national
identities.
Delivering Family Justice in the 21st Century Jun 02 2020 Family justice requires not only a legal framework within
which personal obligations are regulated over the life course, but also a justice system which can deliver legal
information, advice and support at times of change of status or family stress, together with mechanisms for negotiation,
dispute management and resolution, with adjudication as the last resort. The past few years have seen unparalleled
turbulence in the way family justice systems function. These changes are associated with economic constraints in many
countries, including England and Wales, where legal aid for private family matters has largely disappeared. But there is
also a change in ideology in a number of jurisdictions, including Canada, towards what is sometimes called neoliberalism, whereby the state seeks to reduce its area of activity while at the same time maintaining strong views on
family values. Legal services may become fragmented and marketised, and the role of law and lawyers reduced, while selfhelp web based services expand. The contributors to this volume share their anxieties about the impact on the ability of
individuals to achieve fair and informed resolution in family matters.
Libya's Fragmentation Sep 17 2021 After the overthrow of the Qadhafi regime in 2011, Libya witnessed a dramatic
breakdown of centralized power. Countless local factions carved up the country into a patchwork of spheres of influence.
Almost no nationwide or even regional organizations emerged, and no national institutions survived the turbulent descent
into renewed civil war. Only the leader of one armed coalition, Khalifa Haftar, managed to overcome competitors and
centralize authority over eastern Libya. But tenacious resistance from armed groups in western Libya blocked Haftar's
attempt to seize power in the capital Tripoli. Rarely does political fragmentation occur as radically as in Libya, where
it has been the primary obstacle to the re-establishment of central authority. This book analyzes the forces that have
shaped the country's trajectory since 2011. Confounding widely held assumptions about the role of Libya's tribes in the
revolution, Wolfram Lacher shows how war transformed local communities and explains why Khalifa Haftar has been able to
consolidate his sway over the northeast. Based on hundreds of interviews with key actors in the conflict, Lacher
advances an approach to the study of civil wars that places the transformation of social ties at the centre of analysis.
India's National Security Aug 17 2021 The last two years have witnessed deterioration in the global security situation
characterised by increasing tensions among major powers. The threat perceptions of the US, China and Russia vis-à-vis
each other have sharpened. There is stiff competition among them to dominate the strategic space in different parts of
the world. This has led them to formulate national security strategies which are more assertive, aggressive and
competitive. There is lack of consensus in resolution of conflicts in Afghanistan and Syria. There is no concerted
effort in meeting the challenge of the Islamic State. It is in this fractured security environment that India has been
making special efforts to project itself as a leading power commensurate with its economic and military potential. This
fifteenth volume of India’s National Security Annual Review undertakes an incisive analysis of India’s endeavours to
maximise its gains with respect to its strategic partners. The volume also focuses on the new dynamism that India has
injected in its relations with countries in the Middle East and the Asia Pacific. India’s threat perceptions in its
extended security zone, critical aspects of its strategic preparedness and complex issues regarding its internal

security have been thoroughly examined. With contributions from experts from the fields of diplomacy, academia and civil
and military services, the book will be one of the most dependable sources of analyses for scholars of international
relations, foreign policy, defence and strategic studies, and political science, and practitioners alike.
Community Punishment Mar 31 2020 In Community Punishment: European perspectives, the authors place punishment in the
community under the spotlight by exploring the origins, evolution and adaptations of supervision in 11 European
jurisdictions. For most people, punishment in the criminal justice system is synonymous with imprisonment. Yet, both in
Europe and in the USA, the numbers of people under some form of penal supervision in the community far exceeds the
numbers in prison, and many prisoners are released under supervision. Written and edited by leading scholars in the
field, this collection advances the sociology of punishment by illuminating the neglected but crucial phenomenon of
‘mass supervision’. As well as putting criminological and penological theories to the test in an examination of their
ability to explain the evolution of punishment beyond the prison, and across diverse states, the contributors to this
volume also assess the appropriateness of the term ‘community punishment’ in different parts of Europe. Engaging in a
serious exploration of common themes and differences in the jurisdictions included in the collection, the authors go on
to examine how ‘community punishment’ came into being in their jurisdiction and how its institutional forms and
practices have been legitimated and re-legitimated in response to shifting social, cultural and political contexts. This
book is essential reading for academics and students involved in the study of both community punishment and comparative
penology, but will also be of great interest to criminal justice policymakers, managers and practitioners.
Russian Conflict Management and European Security Governance Jun 14 2021 Russia’s controversial annexation of Crimea in
2014 and its involvement in the conflict in Ukraine have left international audiences stunned. Russia now occupies a
central place on the Western security agenda and has been recast as an important area of scholarly inquiry. The conflict
has raised important questions about Russia’s understanding of conflict management and its approach to contemporary
European security. This book provides a timely and contextual exploration of Russia’s post-Soviet legacy of conflict
management in the backdrop of its interaction with Europe’s system of security governance. By exploring Russia’s
approach from the early 1990s to the present day, the book offers a comprehensive exploration into the evolution of
Russian behavior, investigating whether Russia’s approach has developed in accordance with the policies and practices of
security governance that have emerged in the European experience of conflict management. Together with extensive
documentary analysis and elite interviews, it employs the framework of security governance to examine Moscow’s behavior
across a set of case studies situated in the European political and security environment. It offers a timely
contribution to our understanding of Russia’s response to intrastate conflict and Russia’s broader engagement with its
contemporary security environment.
Food Policy and Food Security Oct 26 2019 This book provides a comprehensive analysis of Russian food policy. Food
policy is defined as the way government policy influences food production and distribution. Russia’s food policy is
important for several reasons. The first and most obvious reason is that a dysfunctional food policy is symptomatic of
larger political and societal problems. A failing food policy is often the precursor to political instability. Russian
food policy is also important is due to the agricultural recovery since 2004 that has allowed Russia to become selfsufficient in grain production. Being food-sufficient in grain means that Russia is not drawing upon global grain
supply. Even more important, Russia now produces surpluses and has become a global grain supplier. Moreover, the
agricultural recovery has made the country food secure, traditionally defined as having enough food for a healthy life.
An analysis of food policy reveals that the structure of food production has changed with the emergence of mega-farms
called agroholdings that are horizontally and vertically integrated. Agroholdings represent a concentration of capital
and land, with a small number of farms producing large percentages of total food output. The book explores alternatives
to the industrial agricultural model by discussing different variants of sustainable agriculture. A final importance of
Russian food policy concerns food trade. Russia has become more protectionist since 2012. The food embargo against
Western nations (2014-2017) is one example, so too is import substitution that is a core component of food policy. The
book demonstrates the politicalization of external food trade. Food trade and denial of access to the Russian market is
used as an instrument of foreign policy to punish countries with whom Russia has disagreements. Current Russian
policymakers have food resources to augment, support, and extend national interests abroad. Russia historically has
cycled through periods of integration and isolation from the West. This book raises the question whether a new normal
has arisen that is characterized by the permanent withdrawal from integration, as evidenced by its nationalist and
protectionist food policy. The book is entirely original, rich in detail and broad in scope. It is based on field work,
survey data, a wide reading of primary sources and the secondary literature, all of which are linked to important policy
questions in development studies and food studies. It is destined to become a classic book on Russian food policy.
French Arms Exports Jul 28 2022 From De Gaulle onwards, France’s strategic independence has been predicated on selfsufficiency in modern weapons. To achieve and maintain the requisite defence-industrial base, in the context of limited
domestic orders, Paris sought to promote the export of its arms. During the Cold War, this underpinned but was also an
expression of France’s determination to resist bipolar domination. France offered customers around the world an
alternative to reliance on one superpower or the other; and in doing so it generated the revenue to support an extensive
domestic arms industry. The end of the Cold War ushered in fundamental changes, however: Western defence spending shrank
and the global market was turned upside down. While France’s arms-export policy was less affected by human-rights
concerns than other democracies, it was not immune to pressures stemming from the consolidation of Europe’s defenceindustrial base and the increased interest of the EU in regulating the arms trade. This Adelphi book considers how
France has responded to changing political and market circumstances in the way that it promotes and controls the export
of weapons. It examines the rationale for considering a liberal arms-export policy as essential to French independence,
and the institutional arrangements that underpinned this. It tracks the dramatic changes in the global arms market since
1990, in terms of demand and market competition, and charts the response of the French government to these changes. The
book underlines how the French machinery of government, as a directing force behind the defence industry, has been
resistant to the notion of export restraint – even in the case of sales to authoritarian regimes. However, it argues
that France now faces a dilemma over whether to continue with a long-successful course, or to moderate its independence
through greater collaboration to bolster European integration and better compete globally.
Resurgent Resource Nationalism May 26 2022 The period between 2001 and 2008 saw the longest commodities boom in recent
history. Resource-rich countries across the world developed more interest in the profits, control and ownership of their
natural resources. South Africa, which did not benefit much from the boom in commodity prices, wasnonetheless affected
by the emergent resource nationalism trend, and it became the focus of the governing party’s 2010 National General
Council, which ultimately resulted in the constitution of a committee to review the country’s policy and legislative
framework regarding ‘natural wealth beneaththe soil’. Although the resurgence of resource nationalism is a recent
phenomenon, the idea of state intervention in the economy, and the extractive sector in particular, is not new.
Resurgent Resource Nationalism is a qualitative study, undertaken by MISTRA for SASOL Ltd, that looks atthe resurgence
of resource nationalism over the past ten years. It discusses the concept of resource nationalism and its manifestation
in public policy. It identifies the concerns, drivers and instruments through which resource nationalism is pursued by

various mining jurisdictions across regions. Itdeliberately focuses more on the hydrocarbons sector in order to suit the
target audience. The aim is to observe macro-trends emerging in various regions of the world and explore how best
private actors can respond to the various forms of resource nationalism.
Incarcerating Motherhood Jan 10 2021 Incarcerating Motherhood explores how initial short period in prisons can
negatively impact mothers and their children. We have much yet to understand about the enduring harms caused by first
time incarceration, especially for minimal time periods and for mothers with dependent children. With large numbers of
female prisoners currently incarcerated for short periods in England and Wales (either on short sentences or remand),
many of whom are primary caregivers, this book asks: what kind of impact does this imprisonment has on both parent and
child in the long term? Based on original research, the experiences of sixteen mothers are presented to voice the
material, physical and emotional consequences of short-term imprisonment. The book explores to what extent these mothers
lose their sense of identity in a short space of time, whether this continues to affect them post-custody, and what
level of support they are provided during and post-custody. This book also explores what bearing the initial separation
and the care provided during the mother’s absence will have on their children’s lives, as well as whether the affects of
imprisonment on the mother also increase the vulnerability of her children. Incarcerating Motherhood provides a platform
for readers to hear how a ‘short sharp shock’ can cause enduring harms to an already vulnerable group in society and how
even short-term imprisonment have long-lasting and multi-dimensional consequences.
Southeast Asian Affairs 2015 Jan 28 2020 "Southeast Asian Affairs is the only one of its kind: a comprehensive annual
review devoted to the international relations, politics, and economies of the region and its nation-states. The
collected volumes of Southeast Asian Affairs have become a compendium documenting the dynamic evolution of regional and
national developments in Southeast Asia from the end of the ‘second’ Vietnam War to the alarms and struggles of today.
Over the years, the editors have drawn on the talents and expertise not only of ISEAS’ own professional research staff
and visiting fellows, but have also reached out to tap leading scholars and analysts elsewhere in Southeast and East
Asia, Australia and New Zealand, North America, and Europe. A full list of contributors over forty years reads like a
kind of who’s who in Southeast Asian Studies. Regardless of specific events and outcomes in political, economic, and
social developments in Southeast Asia’s future, we can expect future editions of Southeast Asian Affairs to continue to
provide the expert analysis that has marked the publication since its founding. It has become an important contributor
to the knowledge base of contemporary Southeast Asia." - Donald E. Weatherbee, Russell Distinguished Professor Emeritus,
University of South Carolina
Sustainable Development and Quality Assurance in Higher Education Jun 26 2022 To help address the challenges of
sustainable development, higher education institutions must transform themselves, bringing together best practice in
quality management for tertiary education with best practice in education for sustainable development. This book
provides tested strategies and pathways for undertaking this successfully.
Routledge Handbook of Psychiatry in Asia Dec 09 2020 Geographically and demographically Asia is a huge region with a
large number of societies and cultures, each affected by their own unique problems including over-population, major
natural disasters, poverty and changing social and economic factors. Inevitably this means that different mental health
needs have developed across the region. Colonialism, globalization, industrialization and urbanization have brought
major demographic and cultural shifts in the region but clinical mental health practices and services and societal
attitudes to mental health issues vary enormously. This handbook surveys the state of the current psychiatric care field
across the whole Asia-Pacific region. Focusing on individual countries, each chapter will include: A summary of factors
affecting the practice and provision of psychiatric care, including cultural attitudes to mental health issues Coverage
of the conceptualisation, causation and prevalence of mental health issues in society An overview of mental health care
services and systems available and workforce training Coverage of country specific innovative practices and folk
therapies As the first major reference work on psychiatric care in Asia this book is an essential resource for scholars
and students researching mental health in Asia as well as psychiatrists and other mental health professionals working in
the region.
Ukraine Crisis Nov 19 2021 A leading Ukraine specialist and firsthand witness to the 2014 Kiev Uprising analyzes the
world’s newest flashpoint The aftereffects of the February 2014 Uprising in Ukraine are still reverberating around the
world. The consequences of the popular rebellion and Russian President Putin’s attempt to strangle it remain uncertain.
In this book, Andrew Wilson combines a spellbinding, on-the-scene account of the Kiev Uprising with a deeply informed
analysis of what precipitated the events, what has developed in subsequent months, and why the story is far from over.
Wilson situates Ukraine’s February insurgence within Russia’s expansionist ambitions throughout the previous decade. He
reveals how President Putin’s extravagant spending to develop soft power in all parts of Europe was aided by wishful
thinking in the EU and American diplomatic inattention, and how Putin’s agenda continues to be widely misunderstood in
the West. The author then examines events in the wake of the Uprising—the military coup in Crimea, the election of
President Petro Poroshenko, the Malaysia Airlines tragedy, rising tensions among all of Russia's neighbors, both friend
and foe, and more. Ukraine Crisis provides an important, accurate record of events that unfolded in Ukraine in 2014. It
also rings a clear warning that the unresolved problems of the region have implications well beyond Ukrainian borders.
Human Geopolitics Mar 12 2021 Human geopolitics, the competition for population rather than territory, is an essential
but weakly understood dimension of world politics today. Such competition has preceded violent conflict throughout
history, but has been muted since the Treaties of Westphalia laid the territorial foundations of the modern
international system in the mid-seventeenth century. Today, however, human geopolitics is being resurrected in
unanticipated ways, as governments are enabled and encouraged to engage their emigrant diasporas. How and why is this
happening? Until now these questions have been difficult to answer. The majority of research attention has focused on
questions of immigration policy in a handful of wealthy migrant destination countries, largely ignoring the emigration
policies that preoccupy the worlds many migrant origin states. This book addresses that research imbalance, by focusing
on the overlooked sending side of migration policy. Drawing on data covering all UN members across the post-WWII period,
and fieldwork with high-level policy makers across 60 states and a dozen international organisations, the book charts
the re-emergence of human geopolitics through the global spread of diaspora institutions government ministries and
offices dedicated to emigrants and their descendants. It calls for the development of stronger guiding principles and
evaluation frameworks to govern these new state-diaspora relations in an era of unprecedented global interdependence.
Azerbaijan as a Regional Economic Driver Jan 22 2022 The political economy of Azerbaijan has been interlinked in the
internal and external relations of the country. This is exit for energy policy. It explains the qualitative sociohistorical and political leap forward, referring to the efforts of President Heydar Aliyev, who signed the PSA with
transnational energy corporations in 1994. According to this publication, the construction of multiple oil and gas
pipelines represents the success of Azerbaijan’s independent energy policy. Azerbaijan as a Regional Economic Driver:
Opportunities and Challenges emphasises leading sectors of Azerbaijan’s economy such as transport, construction,
agriculture, information and communications technology, tourism and banking. It is noteworthy that the book refers to
‘Azerbaijan 2020’ when explaining the country’s policy to transform itself from an energy-based economy to a knowledgebased one. This publication serves to recognise Azerbaijan as a reliable partner in international relations. It also

scrutinises advantages and disadvantages of trade-off between strategic choices oriented to the European Union and/or
the Eurasian Union.
Africaís Growing Role in World Politics Dec 21 2021 This volume includes a selection of papers dedicated to the
problems of the contemporary international relations and foreign policies of the African states. Most of these papers
were presented at the panels, held within the framework of the 13th International Conference of Africanists "Society and
Politics in Africa: Traditional, Transitional and New" (Moscow, Russia, May 27-30, 2014). The book contains many
articles devoted to the Western countries' policies in Africa. On the background of the ongoing competition between
Washington and Beijing, the US Administration has recently increased the amount of attention it pays to the continent.
The European Union is also actively developing its strategic partnership with Africa. The authors thoroughly analyse the
ongoing cooperation between African states and China, a great "emerging donor" and investor They particularly address
the question about possible implications of China's African policy for the countries of the continent. Major attention
is given to Sudan and South Sudan. One of the urgent problems addressed is the situation with African IDPs and refugees,
their life conditions in camps and the measures for their transition to normal life.
OECD Environmental Performance Reviews: The Netherlands 2015 Jul 16 2021 This report is the third OECD review of
environmental performance in the Netherlands. It evaluates progress towards sustainable development and green growth,
with a focus on sustainable mobility, and waste and materials management.
British Defence in the 21st Century Aug 05 2020 This book analyses UK defence as a complex, interdependent publicprivate enterprise covering politics, management, society, and technology, as well as the military. Building upon wideranging applied research, with extensive access to ministers, policy makers, senior military commanders, and
industrialists, the book characterises British defence as a phenomenon that has endured extensive transformation this
century. Looking at the subject afresh as a complex, extended enterprise involving politics, alliances, businesses,
skills, economics, military practices, and citizens, the authors profoundly reshape our understanding of ‘defence’ and
how it is to be commissioned and delivered in a world dominated by geopolitical risks and uncertainties. The book makes
the case that this new understanding of defence must inevitably lead to new policies and processes to ensure its health
and vitality. This book will be of much interest to students of defence studies, British politics, and military and
strategic studies, as well as policy makers and practitioners.
The Ukraine Conflict Mar 24 2022 It is not hyperbole to suggest that the foundations of post-cold war security in
Europe have been badly damaged by the conflict in Ukraine since 2014. Russia’s annexation of Crimea and intervention in
eastern Ukraine appear to have created a ‘simmering’ conflict, which may take years to resolve and have profound
consequences for the European security environment. This volume explores the various political, economic and social
aspects of these profound changes and their wider significance for Europe, bringing together contributions by scholars
from across the continent and in various disciplinary fields to offer an authoritative, in-depth examination of the
complex causes of the Ukraine crisis and the consequences for Ukrainian statehood, Ukraine’s relations with Russia,
Russia’s own domestic governance and Russia’s relations with Europe. This book was originally published as a special
issue of Europe-Asia Studies.
States of Democracy Aug 24 2019 The multi-layered political system of the European Union offers a unique environment
for the study of comparative democracy. Its policies seek to give effect to an agreed range of values, including that of
gender equality. This book explores gender equality and democratic politics in Europe. It discusses how democratic
politics engages with gender equality in the European Union and examines what happens when a core democratic value of
the European Union, equality between women and men, is given policy effect in supra-national and domestic level
politics. It asks how embedded is this value in democratic politics and what degree of gender equality is expressed in
this environment. The collection brings to light the gendered nature of democratic politics, offering a critical gaze on
the workings of modern democracy in Europe. This book will be of interest to scholars and students of democracy,
European studies, gender, and key to courses seeking to incorporate a deeper gender perspective or evaluating democracy
and democratic performance in institutions and decision-making.
Environmental Pollution and the Media May 02 2020 This book offers a theoretically informed empirical investigation of
national media reporting and political discourse on environmental issues in Australia, China and Japan. It illuminates
the risks, harms and responsibilities associated with climate change through an analysis of pollution, adopting an
interdisciplinary approach drawing on both the social sciences and humanities. A particular strength of the work is the
detailed analysis of the data using a range of both quantitative and qualitative techniques, enabling the authors to
reveal in rich and compelling detail the complex relationship between risk and responsibility in the climate change
discourse. The case studies of Australia, China and Japan are set in the current literature as well as in the historical
context of climate change in these three countries. The analysis of the media discourse on the Great Barrier Reef in
Australia demonstrates how the mining of coal for overseas markets has led to devastating harm to the life of the reef.
A critical discussion of the Chinese documentary, Under the Dome, shows how this medium has played a crucial role in
building awareness of the harm from atmospheric pollution among the citizens, shaping attitudes and promoting action.
The first case study of Japan elucidates how cross-border atmospheric pollution from China forges a chain of
responsibility for responding to climate change, running from the state to society. The other case study of Japan
demonstrates how ‘smart cities’ have emerged as a way to mitigate the risks and harms of climate change. The Conclusion
draws together the similarities and differences in how climate change is addressed in the three countries. In all,
Environmental Pollution and the Media: Political Discourses of Risk and Responsibility in Australia, China and Japan
uncovers the dynamics of the triadic relationship among risk, harm and climate change in Australia, China and Japan. By
so doing, the book makes an original and timely contribution to understanding comparative media, discourse and political
debates on climate change.
Community, Economy and COVID-19 Jul 24 2019
Defence Industrial Cooperation in the European Union Sep 25 2019 This book provides an empirical understanding of how
EU-level defence industrial cooperation functions in practice. Using the Liberal Intergovernmental theoretical model,
the book argues that while national economic preferences are an essential factor of government interests they only
explain part of the dynamic that leads to the development of defence industrial policy at EU level. Moving beyond a
simple adumbration of economic preferences, it shows how the EU’s institutional framework and corpus of law are used by
governments to reaffirm their position as the ultimate arbiter and promoter of national economic preferences in the
defence industrial sector. To this end, the work asks why and how EU member state governments, European defence firms,
and EU institutions developed EU-level defence industrial policy between 2003 and 2009. The book also analyses
significant policy developments, including the establishment of a European Defence Agency and two EU Directives on
equipment transfers and defence procurement. This book will be of much interest to students of EU policy, defence
studies, security studies and International Relations in general.
Japanese Women in Science and Engineering Jun 22 2019 The gender gap in science, technology, engineering and
mathematics (STEM) varies greatly from country to country, and the number of Japanese women in these fields remains
relatively few. This prompts us to ask why the proportion of female scientists in Japan is still remarkably low and what

measures the government, universities and research institutes are taking to address this issue. This book sheds light on
historical developments and the current gender equality situation in Japan, through the lens of women in STEM. It shows
how a policy of gender equality in science and engineering has been introduced through the coordinated efforts of
academia, scientific societies and the government, and how this has led to a slow but steady increase in female
representation. The book draws on extensive data including interviews with government officials, scientists and
educators in Japan to provide a revealing case study on how the underrepresentation of women in the fields of science,
technology and engineering has been approached and dealt with by a national government. It heralds a new era for female
scientists, by showcasing several programmes undertaken by government, universities and national research institutions
to support multiple career paths for and the progression of female scientists in Japan. Tracing the historical
development of Japan’s policies towards women in science and education, this book will be welcomed by students and
scholars interested in Japanese studies, comparative social policy, gender studies, employment and the history of
science and technology.
Singapore Math and Science Education Innovation Apr 24 2022 This edited volume explores key areas of interests in
Singapore math and science education including issues on teacher education, pedagogy, curriculum, assessment, teaching
practices, applied learning, ecology of learning, talent grooming, culture of science and math, vocational education and
STEM. It presents to policymakers and educators a clear picture of the education scene in Singapore and insights into
the role of math and science education in helping the country excel beyond international studies such as PISA, the
pedagogical and curricula advancements in math and science learning, and the research and practices that give
Singaporean students the competitive edge in facing the uncertain and challenging landscape of the future.
Hegemony and Resistance around the Iranian Nuclear Programme Oct 19 2021 The Iranian nuclear crisis is a proxy arena
for competing visions about the functioning of international relations. This book is the first to provide comprehensive
and comparative analyses to conceptualise the interaction between ‘hegemonic structures’ and those actors resisting them
using the Iranian nuclear case as an illustration. It analyses the foreign policies of China, Russia and Turkey towards
the Iranian nuclear programme and thereby answers the question to what extent these policies are indicative of a
security culture that resists hegemony. Based on 70 elite interviews with experts and decision-makers closely involved
with the Iranian nuclear file, it analyses resistance to hegemony across its ideational, material and institutional
framework conditions. The cases examined show how ‘compliance’ on the part of China, Russia and Turkey with parts of US
approaches to the Iranian nuclear conflict has been selective, and how US policy preferences in the Iran dossier have
been resisted on other occasions. As such, the Iran nuclear case serves as an illustration to shed light on the
contemporaneous interaction of the forces of consent and coercion in international politics. This book will be of key
interest to scholars, students and practitioners in International Relations, Security Studies and Foreign Policy
Analysis.
Pharmaceutical Industry and Public Policy in Post-reform India May 14 2021 This book examines the impact of economic
reforms in India on the pharmaceutical industry and access to medicines. It traces the changing production and trade
pattern of the industry, research and development (R&D) preferences and strategies of Indian pharmaceutical firms,
patent system alongside pricing policy measures and their shortcomings. It also analyses the public health financing
system in India driven largely by out-of-pocket expenditure — about 60 per cent — and characterised by very high share
of medicines in total health expenditure. A masterful insight into a topical area, the work will be indispensable to
those working on pharmaceutical industry and public policy. It will be of interest to researchers, scholars, students,
and policy-makers of economics, industrial policy, public policy, intellectual property rights and health financing.
China-Taiwan Rapprochement Sep 29 2022 This book examines how since about 2008 the economy of Taiwan has become ever
more deeply integrated into the economy of China. It goes beyond a consideration of trade and investment flows, and
discusses also the large population flows, the growing integration of the two financial systems and the nature of the
deep economic integration at the industry and firm level. It considers the impact of growing economic integration on
society and politics, assesses how China-Taiwan economic integration is affecting the East Asian region more widely, and
explores the implications for international relations, including the United States dominance in the region. Overall, the
book presents a comprehensive analysis of all the issues.
Capacity Mechanisms in the EU Energy Market Feb 29 2020 Ensuring an adequate, long-term energy supply is a paramount
concern in Europe. EU member states now intervene by encouraging investment in generation capacity, offering an
additional revenue stream for conventional power plants in addition to the existing, heavily subsidised investments in
renewable energy sources. These capacity remuneration mechanisms (or simply capacity mechanisms) have become a hot topic
in the wider European regulatory debate. European electricity markets are increasingly interconnected, so the
introduction of a capacity mechanism in one country not only distorts its national market but may have unforeseeable
consequences for neighbouring electricity markets. If these mechanisms are adopted by several member states with no
supra-national coordination and no consideration for their cross-border impact, they may cause serious market
distortions and put the future of the European internal electricity market at risk. This book provides readers with an
in-depth analysis of capacity mechanisms, written by an expert team of policy-makers, economists, and legal
professionals. It will be a first point of reference for regulators and policy-makers responsible for designing optimal
capacity mechanisms in Europe, and will be an invaluable resource for academics and practitioners in the fields of
energy, regulation, and competition.
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